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ATTENTION PARENTS 
Please remember: 

Use your door cards every day 

Sign your child in and out on the computer and the sign in sheet 

on your child’s classroom door 

Finish all phone calls before entering the building 

Parent Representative Group 
The Parent Representative Leaders 
are preparing for their first meet-
ing of the new school year.  All 16 
classrooms will have one or more 
representatives to meet/find out 
about HELC events and to discuss 
ideas brought forward by parents.  
Also, representatives often decide 
on ways to show staff appreciation 
during these meetings.   

Several classrooms still need a 
representative  so please let your 
child’s teacher know if you would 

like to serve as a  parent repre-
sentative this year.  

The September Meeting will be 
held on the 28th from 12-1pm in 
the Chicka Room, with the Center 
providing lunch.   

Please be sure to sign your name 
on the sheet provided at the front 
desk if you would like to attend. 

September Parent Seminar 

The September Parent Seminar will 
be held in the Chicka Room on the 
23rd from 12:30-1:30 PM. Child’s 
Play Therapy will discuss “The Im-
portance of Sleep and Self-
Regulation”. This topic is for ALL 
HELC Parents!  

Sleep is just as important for our 3 
and 4 year olds as it is for our In-
fants! Bring your lunch and enjoy 
learning about the importance of 
sleep, establishing a healthy bed-
time routine, and self regulation.  

Leadership Positions for 2016-2017 School Year 

Chair: Wynne Speir 

Co Chair: OPEN  

Secretary: Lauren Flatt 

Snack Coordinator: Miller Girvin 

Fundraising Coordinator: Toni Kidd 

Christmas Giving Coordinator: Farrah Woodley 

Christmas Toy Drive Coordinator: Wynne Speir 

Art Auction Coordinator: Katherine Moore-Smith 

Teacher Appreciation Week Coordinator: Sarah Dorner 

Family Day/Night Coordinator: Melissa Langston and Kelly Taylor 

Special Projects Coordinator: OPEN 



SchoolCast Used As Parent Notification System 
HELC will continue to use SchoolCast as a 

form of communication with parents for two 

different purposes. Most importantly, we will 

use SchoolCast to alert parents of school 

closings, school delays, or emergency situa-

tions. This system can be used to email, call, 

or text all families as soon as we need to get 

in touch with you. We will use the numbers 

and emails you provided on your emergency 

contact sheet. In addition to using this dur-

ing emergency situations, this system is used 

to send the HELC Newsletter, to notify you of 

upcoming events and to send reminders 

through email.   

You will receive a letter in your child’s folder  

with your Login information and instructions 

to change and update 

any contact infor-

mation. Please let us 

know if you do not 

have an email address 

or if you have any 

questions. 

2016-2017 Upcoming Events/Closings 
 

September 27 — Vision Screening 

September 27-29— Speech and Hearing Screening 
September 28— Parent Representative Meeting 

November 11--Veteran’s Day– HELC CLOSED 

November 23-25--Thanksgiving Holiday 

What better way to 
kick off off the holi-
day festivities than 
with Barbeque!!! This 
year the HELC Par-
ents are partnering 
with Dreamland BBQ 
for our annual fund-
raiser, which begins 
October 10th.   

Each year, HELC Parents host an annual 
fundraiser. The profits are used primarily to 
provide holiday gifts for many HELC employ-
ees who serve the children daily but are not  
one of the 2 primary classroom teachers.   

Order forms will be placed in your child's fold-
er, complete the form and return with pay-
ment to the front desk.  The orders will be de-
livered to HELC for your convenience of pick-

ing up your purchase.  The designated deliv-
ery date will be listed on the order form.   

We welcome ALL orders, this fundraiser is not 
limited to HELC Families!!!  

If you have any questions regarding this fund-
raiser, please contact Toni Kidd at 
tgreen8311@gmail.com.   

2016-2017 Annual Fundraiser 

Dreamland Barbeque 

mailto:tgreen8311@gmail.com

